
S u b j e c t 


20th December, 1979. 

Dear Prime Minister, 

On the occasion of the signing of the Agreement for 

a settlement on Rhodesia, I should like to convey to you my 

warmest congratulations on the successful conclusion of 

the Lancaster House Talks. Britain, under your leadership, 

deserves sincere commendation for the forbearance and 

statesmanship shown at the Conference as well as for the 

assumption of its responsibilities. 

We pray that an atmosphere of peace and justice 

will now prevail in which Rhodesia will soon be brought to 

independence in a new Zimbabwe. 

Best wishes, 

HILL1A MANN 
PRESIDENT OF E REPUBLIC OF GHANA 

HON. MRS. MARGARET THATCHER, 
PRIME MINISTER OF GREAT BRITAIN 
AND NORTHERN IRELAND. 
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